
October 1, 2004

Dr. Vadym Gryschenko
Chairman
State Nuclear Regulatory Committee of Ukraine
Arsenalna Street 9/11
01011 Kiev, Ukraine

SUBJECT: VISIT OF U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION EXPERT TO
UKRAINE

Dear Dr. Gryschenko:

On behalf of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), I am writing to thank you for your
letter of September 6, 2004, and for your good wishes.  Your views of progress under the
Lisbon Initiative program are especially important to me because the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission recognizes the mutual value of strong international cooperation to enhance the
safe and secure operation of nuclear facilities worldwide.  

As you requested, I am pleased to make Mr. Himes available to assist you in reviewing and
assessing ongoing emergency response and preparedness activities.  It is my understanding
that Mr. Himes is coordinating an itinerary with your staff for a visit during the latter part of
October 2004.

I look forward to meeting you at our next annual meeting in November 2004 for further
discussions of our cooperative efforts.

FAX for Dr. Gryschenko: 380 (44) 254-33-11

Sincerely,

/RA by EWMerschoff for/

Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director 
  for Operations
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